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Having abundant fish in our streams and ocean are of great economic value to the 

Oregon coast. Not just commercial but the tourist that they bring here are invaluable 

some the loss of our forest industry. Currently Hatcheries are the only real 

alternative. Please support expanding our hatchery programs for the economic 

benefit of the rural costal areas.  

Thanks for your consideration.  
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